

6/12/2017

Dear Home Owner,

We would like your help to ensure that our Tasmanian beetroot seed growing business is successful.

To prevent contamination of our seed crops by pollen from beetroot and silver beet plants, we ask for your assistance in controlling any flowering beet plants going to seed in your garden. These plants produce pollen which can be spread by wind for up to 10 km.

We would like to ask that you please cut off, at ground level, any plants which are presently flowering in your garden. They will grow back, but by the time they do that our beetroot crops will have completed flowering and the risk of contamination will not be a problem for our crops.

We really hope that you will help us out and appreciate your assistance.

If you have any questions, please phone 6260 4566.

Kind Regards,

Bejo Tasmania Pty. Ltd.

Bejo Tasmania Pty. Ltd. 1389 Cressy Rd | Cressy 7302 | Tasmania, Australia T 03 6260 4566